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Newsletter

It has been another very busy week. The Year 6 have started their rehearsals for the

upcoming production of “Oliver Twist”. Our new to Warton St. Paul’s September 2023 children

are enjoying visiting us and playing in their new classroom.

There has been lots of Science, History and Geography being taught too!

The weather has been very lovely and warm over the past few weeks. Looking at the future

weather forecast it looks unsettled over the next week. Please could you ensure your child

has a waterproof jacket/coat in school as we will still be going outside for various activities.

We have been teaching the children about the British Value Tolerance, how we need to treat

everyone with respect. I will be sending home some information regarding Tolerance. The

staff would really appreciate you chatting to your child/children about this topic at home too.

(Details of our Summer Holiday Camp you will find at the end of this newsletter.)

I hope you have a lovely weekend,

Take care,

Mrs Dean

W/C 12.6.23

Emerald Class Won best attendance for this week.

It is really important that all children are given the equal chance
to learn by being in school on time and every day.

Opal 96%

Pearl 98%

Emerald 99.23%

Topaz 94%

Sapphire 97.06%

Amethyst 94.38%



This week we had no birthdays to celebrate in

school.

Adam, Emma, Castiel, Isabelle, Riley, Kamil and

Sara

House Points

Well done to St. Patrick’s for earning the most

house points this week.



Our Gospel Value this half term is …

Courage

Please ask your children if they recognise these Biblical Characters. What

did they do? How were they courageous?

If they would like to share their ideas and thoughts with their Class

teacher that would be wonderful.

Date Event

Sunday 9th July 2023 St. Paul’s Church “All Aboard” Service

Wednesday 28th June 2023 Whole SchoolMartin Mere Trip

Thursday 13th July 2023 Year 6 Production 1:30pm and 5:00pm

Tuesday 18th July 2023 Reception Graduation 2022/23

3:30pm

Wednesday 19th July 2023 1:30pm Year 6 Leavers’ Service

Thursday 20th July 2023 End of Year Disco



Infants 4:00pm-5:00pm

Juniors 5:30pm-6:30pm

Friday 21st July 2023 School Closes for Summer 1:30pm




